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18th December 2024 
 

Christmas Newsletter 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Santa & Christmas Dress Up Day 
Just a reminder that we are expecting the arrival of Santa around 09:30 on Thursday 19th December. We 

are all so looking forward to his visit. All pupils and staff are invited to wear something “Christmassy” on 

Thursday 19th December to welcome our very important visitor. 

School Closure 

School will close on Friday 20th December at 12 noon and will re-open on Monday 6th January 2025.  

The school buses are available to collect the pupils @ 12 noon. 

 
Lotto  
Congratulations to Frankie, Evie Creighan and Patricia McNally, our first Lotto weekly winners. A great 
start to the new year of Lotto! The next draw will take place on Tuesday 7th January. 
 
Christmas Wishes 
As we approach the end of the year, I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the Staff, the 
Board of Management, and myself, to extend our heartfelt thanks to each of you for your continued 
support and cooperation throughout the year. 
 
Wishing you all a joyful and peaceful Christmas, filled with love and laughter, and a New Year that brings 
good health, safety, and happiness. 
 
May the spirit of Christmas bring warmth and joy to you and your family, and may we enter the New 
Year with renewed hope, faith, and positivity. 
 
Nollaig Shona agus athbhliain faoi shéan agus faoi mhaise daoibh go léir! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Moorehead 
Príomhoide 
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